
  

 
 

 
 

To: All Parents of students who ride a bus to school. 

 
From:  Mr. Frailey and Mrs. Reeves 

 
The Hillsboro C.U.S.D. #3 School Board has authorized the bus drivers, 

Director of Transportation, and School Administrators to strictly enforce the 
school bus safety rules and regulations.  Bus riding is a privilege, not a right.  

Any child who does not follow the rules of safety while riding the bus to or 
from school may be suspended from riding the bus.  Children must obey the 
driver on the first request, or suffer the consequences.   
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